
January 8, 1 73 

Dr. Sarkis J. Kechejian 
2532 Al p ca Pass , Apt . A 
Da llas, exas 75211 

Dear Dr. Ke chejiant 

We are eYtremely gr teful for your wi lli gness to 
be a St. Vartan Steward, and for your g erosity 
in donating $100 in y our capacity as a Stevard. 
We ope h i s will be a beginnin g in esta lishing 
true t ~ard hip in our Church. 

A special la el in is being prepared for Stew rds; 
a soon s t hey are read we wil l be vert p le ased 
to send y ou one which we earnestly hope ou will 
wear. 

It is our hope t ha t yo u will r new your 3tewardship 
regularly each year, about wnich we will be in touc1 
wi t h yo u. 

Thank yo again, and very bes t wiehes. 

Sincere! , 

JA:aa Jack Ant ens ian 
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